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March 30, 2017

Mr. Tracy E. Davis, PE, CPM
Director
Division of Energy, Mineral, and Land Resources

217 West Jones Street
Raleigh, North Carolina 27603

Dear Mr. Davis:

In accordance with the Consent Judgment signed between Woodlake CC Corporation
and the State of North Carolina on March 15, 2017, Woodlake CC Corporation is
notifying your office of the choice to submit new temporary full breach plans. We
understand that new approvable plans must be submitted no later than 12:00 PM on
April 10, 2017.

Sincerely, P
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Julie Watson
Managing Partner
Woodlake CC Corporation
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